
 

For Immediate Release: 

Division Street and Seventh Street Reconstruction, Washington Street Mill and 

Overlay, and Various Parking Lot Rehabilitations 

Seventh Street from Water Street to Washington Street, excluding the Division Street intersection will 

be closed to thru traffic beginning on Tuesday August 14, 2018 as Stage 2 of the Division Street and 

Seventh Street Reconstruction, Washington Street Mill and Overlay, and Various Parking Lot 

Rehabilitations gets underway.  Along with the start of the Stage 2 closure, Stage 1, Division Street from 

Sixth Street to Eighth Street will open it thru traffic on Tuesday August 14, 2018.  

 

Stage 2 of the project is expected to be completed by late-October.       

Swenke Ims Contracting LLC., of Kasson, MN is the prime contractor for the $3.72 million project. 

The City of Northfield urges motorists to always drive with caution, slow down in work zones and never 

enter a road blocked with barriers or cones. 

For additional information contact Sean Simonson at 507-645-3049 
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